
Attention:	Regency	Beauty	Institute	has	permanently	closed	all	its	campuses	and	indicated	that	it	
will	mail	transcripts	to	all	students.	
	
Students	desiring	to	transfer	to	another	school	should	go	to	http://www.regency.edu/teachouts.html	
and	view	a	list	of	teach‐out	schools	where	they	can	finish	their	education.	This	may	be	the	most	
advantageous	option	for	students	with	federal	student	loans	as	these	loans	may	be	transferrable	to	new	
schools.		
	
Students	may	also	contact	other	cosmetology	schools	not	on	the	list	and	inquire	about	transfer	
options.	It	is	up	to	each	student	wishing	to	continue	his	or	her	education	to	contact	schools	and	
inquire	about	transfer	options.		If	a	school	accepts	a	Regency	student	and	if	that	student	has	
completed	750	or	more	hours	at	Regency,	the	school	must	grant	credit	for	those	hours.	If	the	
student	has	completed	less	than	750	hours,	it	is	within	the	discretion	of	the	school	to	determine	
whether	credit	will	be	granted.	Regardless	of	number	of	hours	completed,	the	school	has	full	
discretion	as	to	whether	or	not	to	accept	a	transfer	student.	
 
 


